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PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

1333 H STREET, N.W., 2nd FLOOR, WEST TOWER
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005

PUBLIC NOTICE

July 9, 2010

FORMAL CASE NO. 766, IN THE MATTER OF THE COMMISSION'S FUEL
ADJUSTMENT CLAUSE AUDIT AND REVIEW PROGRAM

AND

FORMAL CASE NO. 991, IN THE MATTER OF THE INVESTIGATION INTO
EXPLOSIONS OCCURRING IN OR AROUND THE UNDERGROUND DISTRIBUTION
SYSTEMS OF THE POTOMAC ELECTRIC POWER COMPANY,

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia ("Commission") hereby
gives notice that on June 25,2010 the Chief, Office of Engineering of the Commission filed
a "Staff Report on the Potomac Electric Power Company's 2010 Consolidated Report. Pro­
ductivity Improvement Plan, Comprehensive Plan and Manhole Event Report." The 2010
Pepco Consolidated Report provides information on the current status and reliability of
Pepco's electric transmission and distribution system. The StaffReport reviews and analyzes
the 2010 Consolidated Report, as well as Comments of the Office of People's Counsel, Pepco
and others. The Staff Report notes some improvements in Pepco's performance, but also
notes continued problems in outage duration and frequency. The Staff Report makes a
number of recommendations for improvement.

The Staff Report and the Consolidated Report and Comments thereon are available for
inspection on the Commission's website and at the Commission's Office of the Commission
Secretary, 1333 H Street, NW, 2nd Floor - West Tower between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 5:30
p.m., Monday through Friday. Copies of the Staff Report can be purchased at the Commission at
the cost of fifteen cents ($0.15) per page, actual reproduction cost.

Any person desiring to comment on the Staff Report shall file those comments no later
than July 26, 2010. Written Comments should be sent to Dorothy Wideman, Commission
Secretary, Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia, 1333 "H" Street, NW, 2nd

Floor, West Tower, Washington, D.C. 20005, or filed electronically on the Commission's
website.

http://dcpsc.org/pdf_files/edocket/upload/May_6282010_1126_1_766_-_E_-_2139.pdf

